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I-175 Concrete Pavement Repairs from 16th Street S to 4th Street S 445864-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Concrete

Pavement
Rehabilitation

Phase Construction
Limits from 16th Street

S to 4th Street S
Project Start February 27,

2025
Length 1 mile
City St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road I-175
Construction
Cost

$5.8 million

Estimated
Completion

Early 2026

Contractor Watson Civil
Construction,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Bryce Johns
  727-575-8334
  Bryce.Johns@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project involves repairing or replacing concrete slabs on I-175
from 16th Street South to 4th Street South in Pinellas County.

The project will also repair a box culvert which runs along this I-175
corridor.

Construction activities are expected to finish during early 2026.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/538/445864-1-52-01

